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October 2023

 Parks and Recreation
Please help keep our parks clean for everyone 
to use.  If you have children playing sports, 
please encourage them and their teammates to 
pick up the area after practices and games. 
We also need the help of sports fans and trail 
walkers. Please, if you see items such as 
water bottles or food wrappers left on the 
ground, pick them up and place them in a 
trash receptacle.   
Bathrooms at Thatcher Park and on the east 
side of Conklin Park will be closing for the 
winter the end of October.  The west side 
Conklin Park bathrooms will remain open.  

        Animal Control/Pets
Ordinance 91 defines several requirements 
“for all persons who keep animals” in section 
2. Common violations of this ordinance
include:
-Having more than 2 dogs and 2 cats.
-Having an animal not on a leash in a public 
park or public property.
-Not cleaning up the excrement from the 
animal on other people’s or public property . 
If you see a dog or cat loose or you or your 
pet are attacked please call the Muskegon 
County Sherriff’s Department for an animal 
control officer to investigate. 

Halloween Trick or Treat 
Halloween trick or treating will be October 31st from 6-8pm with vehicle traffic to Lo-Al 
and Haymeadow Drives restricted.  Residents will be allowed passage to their houses, but 
it’s best to plan ahead and proceed with caution. 
There are other trunk or treat events in other communities or from local schools or 
churches. The best place to get those times and dates would be from the social media for 
those organizations.  

Trash/ Recycle Issues
Just a reminder that if you have any issues 
with trash or recycle pick up our office will 
gladly assist you.  Trash pickup is every 
Thursday morning and recycle is once a 
month. The dates for recycle pick up are 
posted on the sign at Conklin Park and on 
our website. 

Fall Notes 
Leaf and grass burning is prohibited in the 
Village of Ravenna. Curbside yard waste 
pickup is available for Village residents 
through November 30th. Bundles must be 
no longer than 4ft in length and a 
reasonable weight for lifting. Yard waste 
in cans should be marked as yard waste or 
in biodegradable bags (no plastic bags will 
be picked up).  The Village also has a yard 
waste drop off site near the sewer lagoons 
off of Adams Road. 

Roadways 
With winter approaching, it’s necessary to 
offer another reminder.  Please remember to 
park your vehicles in your driveway at 
night. The Village has street parking 
restrictions from 2 AM to 6AM. It's 
difficult for the DPW to plow when a 
vehicle is parked on the road or the 
shoulder.




